
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hi 6KC! I hope you are all well and are keeping 
safe! I miss you all lots! Here are some of the 

photos we took on the last Friday! We had a great 
day of fun- Monopoly, dance offs, crafts! I hope 

you are all busy and happy at home. Keep 
checking our Home Learning page on the website 

and our Twitter page to keep up to date with 
everything that we have planned for you. Lots of 

love guys! 

Miss Clayton xx 



 

 

 

 

 



 


